
Scripture Readings
Sunday, June 30, 2024 (Celebration of Sts. Peter and Paul)

2 Cor 11:21–30 Mt 16: 13-20

Sunday, July 7, 2024 (8th Sunday of Pentecost)

Rom 8:1-11; Mt 12: 14-21

Sunday, July 14, 2024 (9th Sunday of Pentecost)

2 Cor 5:20-6:10; Lk 4:14-21

Sunday, June 30, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Gary Scott (brother in-law of George BuAbbud)

Sunday, July 7, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.

Divine Liturgy in honor of the Blessed Massabki Brothers

Sunday, July 14, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, July 21, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock (Feast of St. Sharbel)

Nabih Mezher (Maroun Mezher’s father) 40 day anniversary

Monday, July 22, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.

Divine Liturgy in honor of St. Sharbel

Sunday, July 28, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 7:30 p.m.

Feast of the 350 Disciples of Saint Maron

Sunday, August 4, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Sunday, August 11, 2024 at 11:00 o’clock

Reconciliation (Confession) is available every Sunday between

10:15 and 10:45 a.m. before the Divine Liturgy.
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Msgr. George M Sebaali, Pastor

Pastor’s personal email:  Gmsebaali@aol.com

Pastor’s Cell number: (804) 240 -9820

Sunday, June 30,  2024, Celebration of Sts. Peter and Paul

Let us Pray the Rosary

Please join fellow parishioners as we pray the Holy Rosary every

Sunday at 10:15 a.m. in preparation for the Divine Liturgy and in

honor of our Blessed Mother, Mary.

Ushers for Sunday, June 30, 2024

Halim Younes, Anthony Beasley, John Nadder and JoAnne Nasr

Ushers for Sunday, July 7, 2024

Halim Younes, Gebran Fattouch, Antoine Issa and Joseph Nasr

Ushers for Sunday, July 14, 2024

Fawzi Abouchabke, Maroun Mezher, Tony El-Khouri and Mark

Malkoun

Altar Servers for Sunday, June 30, 2024

Marek Oszwaldowski and Michael Fawaz

Altar Servers for Sunday, July 7, 2024

Jason Nasr, Michael Fawaz and George Beasley

Thank you for your generosity

Summary of the Collection for Sunday, June 23, 2024

Regular Collection $1906

Contribution by mail $    80

Pledge $  100

Thank you for your generosity and may God bless you all.

Second Collection 

On Sunday, June 30, 2024, Feast of Sts. Peter & Paul, a second

collection will be taken for the Holy Father (Peter’s Pence). The entire

collection is sent to the Holy Father to assist him with emergency

financial assistance to aid the neediest throughout the world. 

Religious Education (2024-2025) Registration

Following the Divine Liturgy, Janine Helou will be taken

registration for Religious Education (Sunday School) program for

2024-2025 school year. The Religious Education Program, open to all

children from Pre/K to 12th grade, will start in the middle of

September 2024.

Attention All Young Adults

Are you a young adult between the ages of 18 and 39? Are you

looking to grow stronger in your faith and connect with other

like-minded young adults from your culture and faith? Join our MYA

family September 27-29, 2024, at the Georgia Tech Hotel in Atlanta,

Georgia, for an unforgettable experience. The theme will focus on

"How to pray with Scripture" and "Uniting with Christ in the Sacrifice

of the Mass." The conference will include meals, breakouts,

adoration, confession, fellowship and more. This year's keynote

speaker will be world renowned lecturer Father Mitch Pacwa, S.J.

who will be sharing his wisdom on biblical theology, with teachings

from two of his books "How to Listen when God is Speaking" and

"Eucharist - Bible Study for Catholics."

To learn more or to register for the conference visit

myaeparchystmaron.org.  Early bird registration is now open, and late

registration begins August 1. If you have any questions, reach out to

MYA Eparchial President, Marla Saikali at

mya.eparchystmaron@gmail.com. 

A Message from Patriarch Rahi

His Beatitude Patriarch Bechara Peter Rahi is asking all Maronites

worldwide to consecrate the weekend of June 29-30, 2024, to pray for

an end to the war in South Lebanon and in Gaza.

Friendly Reminders
� Out of respect for the Eucharist and the sacredness of the church,

please maintain a prayerful silence in Church. Reserve your

conversations until you leave the Church.

� Now that the summer months are here, all parishioners and

visitors are kindly asked to observe a dress code and to not enter

the Church wearing shorts, flip flops, short skirts, sleeveless

dresses or shirts, etc.  Please remember that you are in the house

of God and that the way you dress represents your inner attitude

towards the sacred.
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